

4th June 2018

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Dr lan Barber PhD, BSc, LRPS, PGCE Head of Science enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parents,

PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB TRIP TO SKOMER - SUNDAY 24th JUNE 2018

I am pleased to inform you that your child has been successful in securing a place on the Photography Club trip to Skomer Island on the above date.

If for any reason your child is no longer able to participate in the trip I would be grateful if you could let me know as soon as possible as the trip is oversubscribed and I have other pupils who would be able to fill the place.

Please find attached final information for the trip.

Jan Barles

Yours sincerely,

Ian Barber



Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Dr Ian Barber PhD, BSc, LRPS, PGCE Head of Science enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Final Details for Photography Club Trip to Skomer Sunday 24th June 2018

We will leave from outside school at 6.00am. Please try to arrive on time so we can get away promptly.

We should return to Castle Street at approximately 8.00pm.

Each child will need £40.00 cash – this is to pay for the ferry and landing fee for Skomer Island, a visit to the gift shop at Martin's Haven and a fish and chip dinner in Llandovery.

The children will need to bring their own lunch, snacks and drinks in a small day sack so they can carry it around the island.

Your child may bring a camera, although I will provide one they can use as well.

Depending on the weather forecast they will also need a sun hat and sun cream and a waterproof jacket. Even if the forecast is good a light waterproof is still a good idea as it can be cold on the ferry.

If the ferry to Skomer is not running due to the weather we will instead go to Oakwood Leisure Park, near Haverfordwest.

Should you have any questions regarding this trip please do not hesitate to contact me via i.barber@herefordcs.com